
Lyme Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the August 6th, 2012Meeting 

Approved September 24, 2012 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm 
 
In attendance 
Bob Couture, Dina Cutting, Peter Mulvihill, Curtis Shepard, Richard Vidal & James Jenks. 

The purpose of this meeting was to review the plan for the ball field project.  

Ball field construction 

The plans were reviewed and Jim Jenks discussed some logistics and possible issues.  

The water height was discussed. The pond seems to be staying relatively stable. Jim was concerned 
about the water getting too high and affecting the drainage system. The Commission encouraged him to 
contact Rod to discuss these issues.  

The Commission would like to continue to plan on doing this project this fall. Jim Jenks will come back to 
commission with an up dated estimate. The original one was done in 2008. As soon as the up dated 
figures come to the town offices Dina will schedule a meeting to review them.  

The commission requested Selectmen Vidal confirm with the Selectmen at the next weekly meeting that 
the town crew will be assisting with this project.  

Discussions of a fence, what kind and possible cost took place. Curtis came with pricing for material only. 
Estimate $ 2,500.00. We would organize volunteer laborers.  

End of Meeting 

Motion to adjourn by Couture.  Seconded by Mulvihill.  All approved. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40 pm 

 

Next meeting Monday 8/27/12 at 6:00pm Town Offices  

 

 

Respectively submitted Dina Cutting 
 


